
American Amateur Soccer League (AASL) Meeting 
October 1, 2007 
   Minutes 

 
Meeting was called to order by Paul Emhoff at 7:00 PM. 
 
David Ehlert called the roll. 
 
Present:  Berea, Broadview Hts., Brook Park, Brunswick, Columbia, Independence, Middleburg 
Hts., Midview, Parma, Parma Hts., Rocky River, Wadsworth, and Wooster. 
 
Absent:  Amherst, Ashland, Avon, Avon Lake, Bay Village, Brooklyn (excused), Buckeye, 
Cloverleaf, Elyria (excused), Fairview Park, Hudson, LaGrange, Lakewood, Lorain, Medina, 
North Olmsted, North Ridgeville, North Royalton (excused), Norwalk (excused), Olmsted Falls, 
Sandusky, Strongsville, Vermilion, Wellington, and Westlake,.   
 
Minutes from the July 30, 2007 meeting were not presented to the floor and will be sent for 
approval at the next meeting.   
 
Announcements by Otto Orf: 
 
Futsal League:  Otto presented information about a new Futsal League in Parma.  Information 
may be found at www.clevelandfutsalleague.com. 
 
Interested communities and teams should contact Otto.     
 
Announcements by Paul Emhoff:  
 
Coach or Administrator of the Year Nomination:  Please submit your coach of the year or 
administrator of the year nomination to Paul by Friday October 5th. 
 
Bothwell Cup:  90+ teams signed up for the Bothwell.   
 
Code of Conduct:  A code of conduct policy for off field behavior will be implemented.                 
 
OYSAN Annual Meeting:  The meeting will be held on Friday November 16 and Saturday 
November 17 at the Kalahari Resort, Sandusky.  Please see the OYSAN.org website for more 
information.       
 
Referees:  Referees do not belong to the AASL.  They are independent contractors.  Complaints 
are taken seriously and should be presented to the board for review.   
 
Academy Program:  Tom Turner will attend a future meeting to discuss this new concept.  
Concept includes training and pick up games.   

http://www.clevelandfutsalleague.com/


 
Announcement by Jayme McCourt 
 
Registration:  Registration for Fall 2007 is closed.  
 
Adjournment:  The meeting was adjourned by Brook Park and seconded by Rocky River at 
7:55 PM.   
 
Next meeting:  The next meeting will be at 7:00 PM on Monday November 5th, 2007 at the 
Brook Park Recreation Center.  This is the election meeting.  Awards will be handed out for the 
Fall season.  Otto will return to speak about Futsal Session 2.  Watch e-mail and the AASL web 
site for weather cancellations.       
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